
                                                                    

TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

NORTH HAMPTON SELECT RAIL TRAIL COMMITTEE 

February 3rd, 2020 

NORTH HAMPTON TOWN HALL 

APPROVED MINUTES 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Chairman James Sununu, Secretary Joe Manzi, Tom Argue, Carrie Becker 

ALSO, PRESENT: Town Administrator Michael Tully 

1.) Chairman Sununu called the meeting to order at 7pm. 

2.) Review and updates.  

-Primary and secondary access locations, business outreach, Recreation  

Chairman Sununu explained that he has been working with Town Administrator Mr. Tully on 

identifying potential access points that offer parking and the ability to walk to the trail. Currently 

we are waiting to hear back from some property owners. Chairman Sununu also described the 

trail that connects from the school. Jeff Latimer also provided some maps of the trails VIA email.  

Vice Chairman Cindy Henry has been working on business outreach. Mr. Argue asked if there 

were any maps available that show how the trail connected to other communities. Mr. Argue 

also offered to talk with the Airfield regarding access points. Mr. Sununu would also like to reach 

out to management at the Lafayette Crossing regarding possible access and parking allowances. 

 

Recreation-Mr. Manzi explained that he has been using the trail by accessing from Lafayette 

Crossing during After School programs. Mr. Manzi also stated that he would like to see us post 

general information about the trail that will help answer questions from towns people as well as 

provide basic information. Chairman Sununu agreed that would be a good idea. 

 

3.) Approval of meeting minutes of December 2, 2020. 

Mr. Argue motioned to approve. Ms. Becker seconded. The motion carried by a 4-0 vote and the 

minutes were approved. 

 

4.) Any other business to legally come before the committee 



Chairman Sununu suggested that we meet every other month with the option to change that 

down the road, as necessary. The Committee agreed. The next meeting was set for Wednesday 

April 7th at 7pm. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:25 

Disclaimer-These minutes are prepared by the Recording Secretary within five (5) business days as 

required by NH RSA 91-A;2,11. They will not be finalized until approved by majority vote of the 

Rail Trail Committee. 

A recording of this meeting can be found at 

http://www.townhallstreams.com/towns/northhamptonnh 

 

Next Scheduled meeting Wednesday April 7th, 7pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Joe Manzi, Secretary Rail Trail Committee 
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